
A reception in honor of a group of students 

 from Monaco 

 

A reception in honor of a group of students from 
Albert 1st high school in Monaco, host of Okba Ibn 
Nafaa secondary school in Kairouan, was held Monday, 
26th April 2010 at 6 o’clock p.m in Kasba hotel in 
Kairouan. On the behalf of Mr Yassine Barbouch 
Governor of Kairouan, the délégué of North Kairouan 
attended the ceremony. Mr. Omar Ouelbani the regional 
educational Director also attended the reception, as well 
as, the headmaster of Okba Ibn Nafaa secondary school, 
students and parents. 

 


